St Paul’s Music Supporters Group Report - August 2018
General Meeting held Monday 6th August 2018

Solo competition was held on the last day of Term 2. MSG sold chips, drinks, wine, tea &
coffee etc. Great evening - very successful and enjoyable evening,.

Choral High Tea was held at Sandgate Town Hall on Saturday 11t August, where all
choral groups performed while those in attendance were treated to a delicious high tea.
Once again it was a great event.

Preparations are now underway for the Junior School Ensembles concert to be held on
Sunday 9th September in the Walker Centre. MSG will provide refreshments and do a
lucky door prize.

SPS Fest is being held over several days this year (17th-19th October) with more mini
performances being held around school during the day, culminating in the main event
on Friday evening. MSG are providing prizes for both solo/duo and band categories.
MSG will run a BBQ on Friday 19th,

Senior ensemble music concert will be held on Friday 2rd November in the Walker
Centre. Attendees will sit at tables and BYO food. MSG to provide a bar, soft drinks and
snacks.

Current cash reserve is approx.: $12,000. With no other major expenses in the pipeline,
we are looking to support the Music Department in purchasing a new piano, with
recommendations to come before Term 4 begins.

Ben Myers
MSG President

Next meeting Monday 3rd September 2018



